
 

 

From: Gways Bin   

Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 10:43 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: A-2024-0174 - 2611 Embleton Road 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hello hi this is Ghulam Murtaza Jowia   

Owner Of 2611 Embleton Road Brampton.  

Just letting you know that I have sold the property last month August 2024. 

So I would like to withdraw my application. 

Thanks lot. 

 if you have any question please feel free to contact me at  

 


